
Chapter Member Projects

 Many of our local 384 Chapter Members are working on their own aircraft.  We try to spend a little time at each meeting for 

the members to update the crowd on their recent progress on their aircraft.  The following are projects known to be working 

in or around the airport: A Wag Aero Wagabond, An RV 12 project, a Zenith Cruiser, a Hatz CB-1 biplane and a Pre-war 

Taylorcraft restoration.  If you are working on a project and would like to update the crowd, please drop by the meeting this 

Wednesday.
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UPCOMING EVENTS AROUND THE 

AIRPORT 45GQThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is     

Wednesday, March 13th at 7:00pm in the 

BAA House/Terminal.

QChapter dues were due in January. If you didn't have 

the opportunity to pay, please try to catch up on 

Wednesday. The annual membership cost is $25.

     

 Don't forget that every Saturday there is a breakfast at 

the house at 9:00am.  Come and enjoy the hangar flying 

and aviation comradery.  

Project Aircraft - Speed Canard

David Yegge reported in the February meeting that he 

may have a buyer for this aircraft. This will be really 

helpful for the Chapter if the sale can be completed.

Solar Eclipse Fly-Inn Party

If you are looking for a place to view the upcoming solar eclipse on April 8th, anyone of the three files attached might be a 

good option for you.  All are in Ohio. Details and links are in each one. 

David Keller announced during the February meeting 

that he will be donating a furnace for the chapter 

hanger! Thanks David! 

Hanger Furnace Donation!
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